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Toxic waste plant we don't want  
 
And here is the reasons why.  
http://www.cbn.com/cbnnews/healthscience/2013/june/waste-to-energy-a-health-
hazard/?mobile=false 
 
The evidence is a fact in Europe and the US. WERE THEY ARE NOW FINDING SUCH 
HEALTH ISSUES THEY WANT TO SHUT THEM DOWN we should not let them on our 
shores.  I hope this can be stopped as it will affect our children an grandchildren. Thank you 
Paul.  
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